
Information for the Boys' Sub-State Basketball game at Medicine 

Lodge 

For those attending the boys' sub-state basketball game at Medicine Lodge on 

Monday, March 1 at 6:30 pm, you will only be allowed entry into the building with 

a wristband. Once in the building, the wristband will enable you to purchase a 

ticket for $7.00. The boys' basketball coaches will hand each player wristbands for 

your family and friends. Beyond that, you can contact the high school office at 

(620) 675-2232 to find out if any wristbands are still available. You can pick up 

the extra wristbands at the high school office on a first come - first serve basis until 

they are all gone. 

 

Information for the Girls' Sub-State Basketball game at Sterling 

For those attending the girls' sub-state basketball game at Sterling on Tuesday, 

March 2 at 6:30 pm, you will only be allowed entry into the building with a 

KSHSAA voucher. Once in the building, the KSHSAA voucher will enable you to 

purchase a ticket for $7.00. The girls' basketball coaches will hand each player 

KSHSAA vouchers for your family and friends. Beyond that, you can contact the 

high school office at (620) 675-2232 to find out if any KSHSAA vouchers are still 

available. You can pick up the extra KSHSAA vouchers at the high school office 

on a first come - first serve basis until they are all gone. 


